Hello committee members,

| am writing to express my support for HB 2929A. It is absolutely essential that police officer's misconduct is reported and tracked.
This is something that happens in every other job and there is no reason that police officers should be the exception. Police officers
engage daily in actions that can, and do, end peoples' lives and cause mental, emotional and physical harm. At times this goes
unrecorded which is absolutely unacceptable. When police officers engage in misconduct, this must be reported and tracked. They
should also be held accountable for their behavior. | look forward to seeing this passed.

Thank you for your time,
Kristen Sartor



